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Since 1972, Ken Morrison has worked with the consulting engineering firm of 
R.V. Anderson Associates, rising through the ranks from design engineer, project 
engineer, associate director, principal director, vice-president & treasurer to 
President, a role he has assumed since 1989.   During Ken’s 35 years as a 
professional engineer, he has earned the highest respect from his peers for his 
work in environmental engineering projects related to water and wastewater 
treatment, transportation, urban development and telecommunications.  R.V. 
Anderson Associates provides consulting engineering services to the public and 
private sectors in many parts of Canada and internationally.   
 
Ken’s work has included planning, environmental assessments, design, 
construction support services, operations and facility optimization.  Some typical 
projects on which Ken has worked include the Keele Trunk Relief Sewer Tunnel, 
the John Street Water Pumping Station, the Robert O. Pickard Environmental 
Centre, the Environmental Review of the Sydney Tar Ponds Sediment 
Remediation System, and the New Brunswick Telecommunications Transmission 
System, to name but a few.   
 
Ken has also given freely of his time over the years to numerous societies and 
organizations and has shown incredible leadership in each.  For the North York 
General Hospital in Toronto, Ken has served as Governor and Chairman, and for 
this hospital’s Foundation, he has served as Treasurer and Chairman of Finance.  
He is currently Chairman of the Board of Directors of the Ontario Central Local 
Health Integrated Network.  His contributions to the CSCE and the EIC have 
been demonstrated through his activities with the EIC Edmonton Branch, the 
Toronto Section of the CSCE, the CSCE Ontario Region and his five years as 
Chair of the Professional Activities Committee with CSCE National.   
 
Ken Morrison is highly respected and a credit to the civil engineering profession.  
He has been honoured in the past with a CSCE Fellowship, the CSCE’s James 
A. Vance Award, and the EIC’s Canadian Pacific Railway Engineering Medal.  
Tonight, we are pleased to have the opportunity to add to those honours through 
an EIC Fellowship. 
 
Ladies & gentlemen and Mr. President, please welcome Ken Morrison as a 
Fellow of the Engineering Institute of Canada. 
 


